
This information provided by Alex Cuyler, Lane County Intergovernmental Relations Manager, as part of his testimony on HB 4065.  It is excerpted from the “Day 
3” presentation by Oregon Judicial Department on their 2019-21 budget (SB 5513) to the Joint Ways and Means Subcommittee on Public Safety, 4/1/2019. 

 

 


